REPORT OF THE
BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS

To the Inhabitants of the Town of Abington:

The Board of Water Commissioners respectfully submits the following repost for
the Abington Water Department for the year 2006.

We continued actively flushing the water system to maintain the water quality
throughout the town. The entire system was flushed both in the spring and fall of 2006. Ad-
ditional flushing was performed locally as necessary.

During the past year we enhanced our aggressive water main replacement program
by upgrading the water mains on Centre Avenue, Jennings Drive, and Russell Lane.

Again the professionals within the department accomplished many task in deliver-
ing an adequate supply of Safe Drinking Water to the residents of Abington. Following is a
list of some of the major duties performed by your water department:

Main Repairs 7
Service Repairs 3
Hydrant Repairs 5
Hydrant Replacements 5
Meter Replacements 130

The water department completed the installation of a water system computer mon-
itoring program. This program allows the staff to have access to all system records electroni-
cally in the maintenance vehicles. This will increase productivity of the department.

The Commissioners would like to recognize and thank the employees of the water
department. They again have performed their duties with diligence and pride. We are only as
good as the people we surround ourselves with. And we at the Abington Water Department
are fortunate to have the professionals who perform admirably. Thank you for a job well
done.

“With Water Works Pride”
Abington Board of Water Commissioners
Steven D. Bradbury, Chairman
John Warner, Secretary

Richard Muncey
Daniel F. Callahan, Superintendent
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